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Dear Parents/Carers of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. 
 
I am writing regarding the government’s proposal to possibly re-open schools from 1st June.  In 
order to try to make plans for the potential return, I am writing to ask you for your thoughts.   
 
Please be aware of the following points: 
 

 The potential return would begin on the week commencing 1st June. 
 

 Initially, the government has said that schools should aim to make arrangements for 
children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6- alongside the children who have 
already been attending. 

 

 Not all children would be able to return at once and schools are currently being asked to 
make individual plans for their own circumstances e.g. it could be full time, part time, set 
numbers etc. Also, children may not be with all of their friends or usual staff. 

 

 It is your personal decision.  There will be no fines or repercussions if children do not 
return, as the safest place for your child is still at home. 
 

In order to make plans, please could you reply to the following by replying to this text message 
stating the following: 
 
Your child’s name(s), class and a yes or no if you would like them to return. 
 
Please respond asap to help us to plan.  As you will see in the news, things are changing 
quickly, but we will be in touch with further information. 
 
Take care 
 
Mr Daniels 

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
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